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3146 Sanatoga Rd. NUC]eaT

Pottstown, PA 19464
November 14, 2011

Mr. Darrell J. Roberts, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region |

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2
Facility Operating License Nos. NPF-39 and NPF-85
NRC Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353

Subject: " Response to Preliminary Greater than Green Potential Finding from NRC
Inspection Report 2011-004

Reference:  Letter dated November 4, 2011, from Darrell J. Roberts (USNRC), to
Michael J. Pacilio (Exelon Generation Company, LLC), “Limerick
Generating Station, Units 1 and 2 - NRC Integrated Inspection Report
05000352/2011004 and 05000353/2011004; and Preliminary White
Finding.”

Dear Sir:

In response to the referenced inspection report letter, Limerick Generating Station
concurs with the assessment by NRC and has chosen not to request a regulatory
conference or provide a written response to the preliminary white finding and apparent
violation of Technical Specifications. ,

Limerick took prompt, effective corrective actions after discovery of the issue. A Root
Cause investigation is being conducted to drive further actions

William F. Maé

Vice President-LGS
Exelon Generation Company, LLC

cc: P. Krohn, Chief NRC Region | Branch 4
W. Dean, Administrator, Region |, USNRC
E. DiPaolo, LGS USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
USNRC Document Control Center, Washington, DC



